## Mamiko Koshiba

差出人:

Mamiko Koshiba <koshiba@yamaguchi-u.ac.jp>

送信日時:

2022年9月4日日曜日 23:16

宛先:

'Allan Kalueff'

件名:

Plenary lecture in Yamaguchi University, Ube Campus, Japan (Sept 3-5,

2022)

Dear Academy Professor Kalueff,

I am writing this letter, on behalf of the Conference Organizing Committee, to thank you very much for coming to our conference held in Yamaguchi University, Ube Campus, Japan (Sept 3-5, 2022) and for giving an outstanding, well-received and inspiring Plenary lecture on zebrafish neuroscience.

Here, at the Organizing Committee, we recognize you for your active personal participation in all the meeting symposia, and also co-chairing the memorial symposium dedicated to the memory of Professor Mitsuhiro Yoshioka.

Our meeting this year was attended, with nearly 100 participants from over 10 countries worldwide. We were very delighted to have you here, in Yamaguchi, and look forward to welcoming you at our next ISBS Regional Asia stress and behavior neuroscience conferences in the future.

Sincerely,

Mamiko Koshiba, PhD
2022 Conference Chair
Associate Professor
Division of System and Design Engineering
Center for Design and Product Innovation (CDPI)
Faculty of Engineering,
Yamaguchi University,
2-16-1 Tokiwadai Ube-shi, Yamaguchi, Japan
755-8611

Trampe Keshiba

Tel: +81-836-85-9814 or 9817